
Subject: Re: Caliber 515SS
Posted by Ephemerald on Fri, 23 Sep 2022 16:58:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Barney Green wrote on Fri, 23 September 2022 06:20I'd assume that the ebauche was delivered
to Alpina as well and probably by accident Gruen got an already Alpina marked base plate. Also
possible that Alpina had cancelled an order while Gruen needed more movements and accepted
the Alpina marked plates. At that time the two companies had long separated and did not work
together at all.
Hi Bernd. Would you then know the Alpina equivalent calibre number? I'd really like to take a look
at it.
 
Ok thanks for feedback. Your theories make sense. While I understand that Alpina and Gruen
were not known to be connected in this period, I thought it could be possibility...but still this
movement Dan is referencing still interest me. 
 
Check this out, upon closer inspection, in fact there does seem to be some mark on my

was interesting too 
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